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25th June 2025 
 

Year 5 Geography Fieldwork  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Geography Fieldwork project, Year 5 will be learning about rural towns and urban cities. As 
part of this learning, we will be going for a short walk around Penistone to see the features of rural towns 
and completing some tallies and surveys of our local area.  
 
The walk will take place on Wednesday 2nd July. Please ensure that children are wearing suitable footwear 
and that they bring a water bottle and a coat.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the school office.  
 
Thank you for your support,  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Houghton and Miss Wainwright. 
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